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The International Stirling Council is pleased to announce the 15th International Stirling Engine
Conference. For the first time since its launch in 1982 the ISEC will be held in two separate
sessions. The first part of the conference, from 10th to 22nd September, 2012 will be online,
with paper presentation and discussion on a dedicated website; the second part will consist of
two days of plenary meetings to be held at Dubrovnik’s IUC from 27th to 29th, 2012 September.
The web conference will be a great opportunity to meet many participants in a virtual space.
Selected papers from the online conference will be discussed in detail over the two days of the
plenary meeting.
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